
Dear Members, 
 
 
 
Following is the result of action taken in the July 2006 Electronic 
Meeting of the NAWCC Board of Directors: 
 
 
 
MOTION: Made by Secretary Draucker, seconded by Vice Chair Gregory: 
That the Board approve the minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting 
held on June 20-21, 2006 in Cleveland, Ohio. 
 
 
 
Voting on this motion is now closed. A quorum being present, the motion 
is approved having achieved a majority vote of the Board. 
 
 
 
Voting yea: Bazelon, Bryan, Collard, Draucker, Gregory, Grosby, Hubby, 
Klein, Landis, McIntyre, Orr. 
 
Voting nay: None. 
 
 
 
The minutes may be found at www.nawcc.org/headquarters/bod/minutes. 
Comments received from the Membership will be forwarded to the Board for 
review. Comments should be sent to jdraucker@richmondva.org 
 
 
 
Judy Draucker 
 
NAWCC Secretary 
 
jdraucker@richmondva.org 


